
 

MAY 13 – MAY 19 
 

Good afternoon HAGSCA Members, 
 
We will be hosting the 2024 AdventHealth Championship here at Blue Hills Country Club one 
month from today during the week of May 13th – May 19th.  I am humbly reaching out to you for 
volunteers that will help us manage the golf course throughout the week. 
   
During tournament week we split our days into a morning shift (4 am – 8 am) and afternoon shift 
(4 pm – 8 pm).  The morning shift focuses on typical golf course preparation.  Walk-mowing 
greens, rolling greens, triplex mowing tees, raking bunkers, course setup, along with general 
course cleanup and other tasks that arise during the morning routine. 
 
The afternoon shift addresses the other areas and practices to repair the course from the long 
day and prepare it for the next day.  Mowing fairways, rolling greens, filling divots, course 
breakdown (pulling in tee markers, flag sticks, etc.), and any other tasks that could not be 
addressed in the morning preparation. 
 
Our generous, local service providers will be helping us show our appreciation to all our 
volunteers by donating meals throughout the week.  Every morning after the completion of the 
morning setup, approximately 8 am, breakfast will be served to all our volunteers, and every 
evening prior to the afternoon shift, approximately 4 pm, an early dinner will be available.  Not to 
mention, a few cold beers at the end of the day in an attempt to show our thanks.    
 
It will be extremely helpful to have volunteers that can fulfill more of our critical jobs (greens 
mowing, cup cutting, fairway mowing), however, all experience levels are welcome as we have 
a wide range of tasks to complete.  I understand that May is a critical time for all of us, but my 
staff and I would appreciate any help you are willing to provide us with during the week. 
 
Please contact me at lspurlock@bluehillscc.com and let me know how you can help Blue Hills 
Country Club during that week.  Thank you in advance. 
 
Sincerely, 
Logan Spurlock 
Golf Course Superintendent 
Blue Hills Country Club 
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